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NPS SEEKS PUBLIC COMMENT ON PROPOSED RECONSTRUCTION OF KATHERINE LANDING 
ACCESS ROAD 
 
The National Park Service is seeking public comment on the proposed reconstruction of the Katherine 
Landing Access Road, within Lake Mead National Recreation Area.  This 3.8-mile road is located 
approximately 1 mile north of Bullhead City, Arizona.  Reconstruction is proposed from the road’s 
intersection with Davis Dam Highway to the boat launch ramp at Katherine Landing Marina on Lake 
Mohave. The existing road suffers from poor pavement conditions, narrow travel lanes, inadequate 
drainage, and heavy traffic volumes.  Reconstruction of the road would alleviate these problems, 
improving safety and offering a more desirable visitor experience.  
 
An environmental assessment is being prepared to analyze the effects of alternative methods of 
completing the project.  Comments and recommendations concerning the scope of the environmental 
assessment, the issues it should cover, the alternatives to consider, and other project-related concerns 
will be accepted through November 19, 2010. Comments may be submitted by U.S. Mail to Lake Mead 
National Recreation Area, Compliance Office, 601 Nevada Way, Boulder City, NV 89005 or via the 
internet at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/. 
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